
April 25, 2019 

SHARON VILLAGE 
CARE HOMES 

Re: Letter of Recommendation - Hayman Construction Inc.

To Whom It May Concern: 

We would like to take this opportunity to express our appreciation to Hayman Construction Inc. for their 

excellent work as the Construction Manager for our new 96 bed Long-Term Care Facility in Mount 

Forest, Ontario. 

This was a complex project valued at over $16 million in construction costs, with 3 storeys and a 

basement, and a total floor area of about 71,000 sf or 6,600 sm. 

The construction work began in April 2017 and was completed in February 2019. 

We found that Hayman worked with a high level of workmanship and attention to detail, and they 

provided a well-maintained construction site. 

They exhibited extensive cooperation with all parties in managing the changes that inevitably take place 

in a project of this size. 

Hayman's field and office staff were very cooperative and attentive to our requirements, and we are vey 

pleased to recommend them to anyone looking for a contractor to perform high quality construction 

work. 

Yours sincerely, 
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